Denville Township Public Schools

Reopen Committee Meeting
3:00 PM
July 15, 2020




This meeting will be interactive there will be
time at the end of the presentation for Q and
A. You can also type questions in the
comment box.


http://www.denville.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_81878/Image/District/Key%20Communicators%20July%202019.docx.pdf
http://www.denville.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_81878/Image/District/Key%20Communicators%20July%202019.docx.pdf

All schools are required to provide in person instruction for the 2020-21 SY
Face coverings are required for all staff

Social distancing of six feet or face coverings are required for students
Transportation- social distancing or face coverings

Cleaning and sanitizing- buildings & buses sanitized daily as well as throughout
the day

Student flow, entry, exit- monitored and screening for symptoms

Contact tracing- done in cooperation with the local Department of Health


https://www.nj.gov/education/reopening/

Notes and Driving Principles
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e A Day- B Day Schedule- students would attend school every other day and learn virtually the days they are not in
school using social distancing when possible and face coverings when not possible .

e AM Half days (4 hours) for all students everyday using social distancing when possible and face coverings when
not possible. Possible consideration- Academics in the AM and Special Classes in the PM K-5, All classes for 6-8

A/B Days Pros

A/B Cons

> Day Pros

> Day Cons

Full day instruction

Less freq S contact-continuity

Daily S contact-continuity

Not a full day

Less S’s = more soc distance

Aftercare not in buildings

Aftercare in buildings

More S’s= more face mask

Lunch in school

Lunch not in school

Does not allow for flex in enter
and exit

Allows for flexibility to have
S’s to report directly to
classes
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Next Steps
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Questions?




We will continue to provide information to this
group as well as the general public as our plan
progresses.

As always please contact me with any
comments, suggestions or questions
sforte@denville.org




